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	One place that COVID-19 has impacted the University of Wisconsin-River Falls is the Art Department.
Eoin Breadon (Ow-en Bre-a-don), Art Department chair at UWRF, says that there are no plans to schedule any exhibits or visiting artists for the rest of this semester. Even with all of the limitations at the university, the art department is trying to find a happy medium where students can continue work in the classroom.
Breadon says he believes that when it’s time to fully open back up, the art department will be evolved and stronger than ever.
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